
 
 

09 May 2023 
 
Acknowledgement of 23 March 2023 Correspondence 

 
To: 
Nicolas Caballero 
GAC Chair 
Dear Nicolas, 

 
Thank you for your 23 March 2023 letter on the subject of GAC Input on GAC Priority Topics 
Relative to SubPro Recommendations Marked as “Pending”.  I wanted to let you know that the 
GNSO Council is preparing a response to your letter, but also in the meantime I wanted to 
acknowledge receipt.  As always, we value the thoughtful input we receive from the GAC. 

Kindly, 
 
Sebastien Ducos, GNSO Chair 
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